
Calendar 
 

Tuesday 

A Christmas panto service 

will visit the school to perform 

for the Year 3 and Year 5 chil-

dren. They will also have dra-

ma activities planned for the 

children. 

 

Wednesday 

Christmas Dinner 

Nursery at 11am 

Reception at 11.15am 

Year 1 at 11.30am 

Year 2 at 11.45am 

 

Festival of Carols 

Year 6 selected children visit-

ing Hull City Hall for rehears-

als. 

Main performance in evening. 

Book tickets via 01482 

226655. 

 

Thursday 

Christmas Dinner 

Year 3 at 12noon 

Year 4 at 12.15pm 

Year 5 at 12.30pm 

Year 6 at 12.30pm 

 

Friday 

Christmas Jumper Day 

(50p donations) 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Key Stage 1 at 9.05am 

Key Stage 2 at 9.30am 

 

Panto Trip 

Year 4 

(remember to return your con-

sent slip as soon as possible!) 

 

Christmas Sing-A-Long 

Year 6 at 2.30pm 

(bring your best singing voic-

es!) 

Refreshments will be provided 

Books also on sale in the hall! 

Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 9th December - Friday 13th December 

Christingle 

Reverend Aian delivered 2 wonderful Christingle services to all of our 

children. The services involved some hymn and carol singing, and the 

children had opportunity to create their own Christingle as they learned 

about the light of Christ and the importance of this celebration in the 

weeks before Christmas. 

School Photos 

Some school photos have arrived this week. If you would like 

your photos to be delivered before the Christmas holidays, 

remember to order them as soon as possible. Remember,   

photos will only be available to purchase until 20
th
 December. 

Attendance 

As we continue to review attendances, we are also looking at pupils who 

are regularly late. To help our kitchen team prepare dinners on time for 

everybody everyday, and to encourage attendance in time for morning 

registration, any child that arrives late and comes in via the reception 

office after 9.05am will be allocated the main school meal option only. 

They will no longer be able to choose from our range of sandwiches, 

jacket potatoes, pasta, or other options. 

Panto - Year 4 and Christmas Jumper Day 

All children will be able to wear a Christmas Jumper, with nor-

mal uniform shirts / trousers etc. This includes children in 

Year 4, going to the Panto. 

Children attending the panto will not need to take any money 

or snacks. Refreshments and ice-cream will be provided, and 

they will be back in school for dinner time. 

Attendance competition between 1st November - 30th November 

Almost 200 children achieved 100% attendance and were on time every day. These 

children will be entered into the Hull-wide competition for the chance to win £250 for 

themselves and £250 for their parents. Well done! 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Griffin Primary Taem 


